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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Nominating Committee proposes unchanged directors’ fees  
 
 
As a result of the situation caused by the coronavirus pandemic, Industrivärden’s nominating 
committee has decided to withdraw its proposal that Industrivärden’s Annual General Meeting on April 
24, 2020, approve an increase in directors’ fees (point 11 of the AGM agenda). Instead, the 
Nominating Committee proposes unchanged directors’ fees compared with 2019. 
 
The Nominating Committee’s other proposals to the Annual General Meeting remain unchanged. 
 
 
Stockholm, April 15, 2020 
 
AB Industrivärden (publ) 
The Nominating Committee 
 
 
For further information, please contact: Mats Guldbrand,  
Nominating Committee Chairman, tel. +46-768-32 15 15.  
 


